
 

 

3 October 2019 

Revising the remit of the Equality, Local Government and Communities 
Committee 

Dear Elin  

Thank you for your letter seeking the Committee’s views on the proposed revision 
to our remit. We considered this at our meeting on 19 September.  

The Committee is content with the revision to our remit to take account of the 
Public Services Ombudsman (Wales) Act 2019.  

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

 

Llywydd  


